
       
 

Wisdom Academy 

Winter Vacation Notice 

Dear Parents, 
Assalamu a’laikum. 
 
Please be notified that the school will remain closed for winter break from 15th 
December, 2024 (Sunday) to 5th January, 2024 (Sunday). Classes will resume on 6th 
January, 2024 (Monday). 
 
During this time, we encourage students to engage in meaningful activities, such as 
reading, revising their lessons, and spending quality time with family. For senior 
students, we recommend continuing preparation for upcoming exams. 
 
We wish you and your families a joyous holiday season filled with warmth, happiness, 
and relaxation. Jazakallahu Khairan for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
Regards, 
The School Authority 
 

 

Date: 15th December, 2024 (Sunday) 


